Dear Parents,
 
Following the announcement from the government yesterday, I am writing to confirm that school will reopen to children from eligible year groups on TUESDAY 2 JUNE. School will take Monday 1 June as an INSET day to finalise our preparations and ensure the school is safe for children and staff to return.
 
As previously mentioned, life at school will be quite different to what the children experienced pre-lockdown. Staff will do everything they can to make the children feel safe and happy but your help in managing their expectations will be invaluable. Please do find some time this weekend to prepare your child for the necessary restrictions we will have in place. In particular, the children need to understand that they cannot play with all their friends or may not be in their usual classroom with their usual teacher.
 
[image: ]Our Guidance for Reopening document was very thorough but I thought it would be useful to highlight some key practical information in readiness for next week. Please see the dos and don’ts below:
 
For the first few days, we are going to extend our arrival and collection time windows for the safety of everyone accessing the school site. Details of these times will follow later today. Once we see how this works in practice, we will review the timings to ensure a steady and safe flow of footfall through the entry points. Maintaining social distance during these transitions will be extremely important. We thank you for your patience whilst we work this through.
 
As we progress through the next few weeks, it is highly likely that our arrangements may need to be adapted to reflect updates to the government guidance. We will communicate any changes to parents as quickly as we can.
 
We are very much looking forward to welcoming you back to Froebelian next week.
 
Best wishes,
Mrs Catherine Dodds
 
Catherine Dodds | Headteacher
Apple Teacher
0113 258 3047 | 07710 024331 
The Froebelian School, Horsforth, Leeds LS18 4LB
Giving a flying start to the citizens of tomorrow
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Wash hands before leaving home.

DO NOT send your child to school if they are
unwell; particularly if they have a
temperature/cough/loss of taste or smell

Arrive within your designated
arrival/collection time slot (details to follow).

Don't share lifts with other families to/from
school.

Use the gate designated for your child’s
bubble.

Don't socialise on the playground before or
after school.

Maintain social distance from staff, children
and parents when on site and observe any
floor markings.

Don’t mix with children and parents from
other bubbles on the way in/out of school.

Wear clean uniform every day.

No satchels (except key worker children).

Bring a named water bottle and shack.

No blazers.

Bring a fleece/waterproof to leave at school.

No ties.

Bring a pair of pumps or trainers to leave at
school.

No stationery.

Return any inhalers/epi-pens to school.

No PE Kit.

Return your school iPad and charger if you
borrowed one.





